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1. Introduction: Describe your organization.  What is your mission?
Green Diamond Resource Company owns and manages 316,000 acres of working forest land in Washington, including substantial acreage in WRIA 14.  

2.  Relationship to the Watershed: What are some examples of your organization or government’s past/ongoing work in the watershed?
Dating to 1890, Green Diamond and its predecessor, Simpson Timber Company, have managed land for long-term timber production in Mason County.  Since 2000, this landscape has been managed under a 50-year term federal Habitat Conservation Plan, which protects 51 aquatic and terrestrial species.  At the same time, the company signed an agreement to provide coverage under the federal Clean Water Act for both temperature and sediment. Tribes as well as state and federal agencies were partners in creating this HCP.

3.  Interest in the Committee and the Watershed Restoration and Enhancement Plan: Why the process is relevant to your organization or government? Why is your organization or government interested in being involved in this planning process?
Green Diamond is acutely interested in the deliberations of the WRIA 14 Watershed Restoration and Enhancement Committee because many aspects of the planning process intersect with Green Diamond’s land base and its operations.  

4. Benefit to the Committee: How do you think your organization can help the Committee reach its goals? What specific skills, knowledge, or connections can you offer?
Green Diamond has a long history of operations in the watershed and can provide institutional history for many of the issues facing the committee.  In addition, the company is willing to cooperate on certain projects which meet our operational goals and those of the committee.  I believe that adding us as an ex-officio member of the committee will enhance perspective and provide for early and consistent vetting of projects and programs being considered.  
